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Thank you Mr President, 

     Greece warmly welcomes the delegation of Spain to the UPR and would like to make the following recommendations:
1.  Complete the development of its second National Human Rights Plan;
2.  Consider taking further action to eliminate the gender pay gap and increase the political representation of women;
3.  Continue its efforts to ensure that educational centres have the necessary resources for students with disabilities to be able to attend under the best conditions possible.
       Furthermore, we commend Spain for its efforts in combating all forms of intolerance.
       We also welcome the implementation of the vast majority of the measures contained in the National Strategy for the Elimination of Violence against Women. 
       Finally, we express our appreciation for the entry into force of the Organic Act guaranteeing the right to vote for all persons with disabilities
       We wish Spain all success in implementing the recommendations they will receive today.

  Thank you.

